
 
 
 

 

 
Finance Advisory Committee 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Finance 

Advisory Committee scheduled for May 10, 2017 has been cancelled 

and shall not be held.   

 

The next regular meeting of the Finance Advisory Committee is 

scheduled for Wednesday, June 14, 2017. 

 
 

 
By: 

 
  
_____________________ 
Michelle Villongco 
Secretary of the Finance Advisory Committee 
 


